
I have heard some reservations being made by other local residents  and LibDem councillors about 
the height of the development being proposed. However, as someone who currently directly 
overlooks the ugly industrial building on the plot, I believe block of flats will be a significant 
aesthetic improvement and will have a lower profile than that existing building, so broadly speaking
I would support this project.

My only concern  is that suitable provision for parking needs to be made, as this certainly was not 
the case for my development, and further inadequate parking, coupled with the tendency for a lack 
of enforcement against those using residential private roads to park for the nearby train station, and 
the other ongoing developments towards the Shredded Wheat factory will exacerbate issues with 
legitimate use (visitors, delivery drivers blocking access etc)


